3 September 2025

Dr. Aleksei A. Baitaliuk

Deputy Director

Head of the Pacific Branch of the Federal State Budgetary Scientific Institution
"TINRO"

I extend my sincere congratulations on the occasion of the centennial anniversary of the
Pacific Branch of the Federal State Budgetary Scientific Institution, the All-Russian
Research Institute of Fisheries and Oceanography (TINRO).

For a hundred years, TINRO has been at the forefront of scientific research in the North
Pacific, producing ground-breaking studies in climatology, oceanography, ichthyology,
ecology, fisheries science and economics. The Institute's enduring contributions, driven
by generations of distinguished scholars, have advanced our understanding of marine
ecosystems and shaped global approaches to sustainable fisheries resource management.

I deeply admire TINRO’s legacy of excellence and innovation, and I look forward to its
continued leadership in addressing the complex challenges facing our oceans and
coastal communities. I hope that the next century will bring even greater achievements
and international collaboration.
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